December 13, 1994

Emory Nestor
1789 W Stinger Rd
McCammon ID 83250

Mr. Nestor:

Enclosed are the records we have for Water District 29-B, Garden
Creek for 1992, 1993, and 1994. I have called the Secretary of
the District and asked him to help expedite the filing of the
1994 Watermaster report.

If you wish a copy of that 1994 report you also might check with
your Secretary, Alan Christensen, since we have not yet received
a copy.

Sincerely,

Harold W. Jones
Water Resource Supervisor
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